
CALENDAR NOTES  
TODAY:  10:30 am Fellowship Time 
           10:45 am Sunday School for all ages 
           6:00-8:00 pm Youth Group meeting – Sleeping Bag Mission 
           Project for the Homeless at Collamer United Church, 6865 
           Fly Road, E. Syracuse. No sewing experience needed.  Rides 
           available – call your Pastor of Youth Leader. 
Bible Study in CSR Mon., 10/27 at 2:00 pm 
Yoga Class in FH on Mon., 10/27 at 5:30 pm 
Church Council in CSR Mon., 10/27 at 7:00 pm 
BHNS Open House in FH Tues., 10/28 from 6:30 to 8:30 pm 
Friends in Faith & Fellowship in FH Wed., 10/29 at 6:00 pm – Bring a 
 sandwich – Start book study – choice of 2 books 
Yoga in FH on Thurs., 10/30 at 4:45 pm 
Fencing Practice in FH on Thurs., 10/30 at 6:00 pm 
Choir Rehearsal in Choir Room Thurs., 10/30 at 7:00 pm  
NIA Yoga in FH Sat., 11/1 at 8:45 am 
Peace Council Dinner in FH Sat., 11/1 at 5:30 pm (flyer on 
 narthex bulletin board)   
Worship Leader on Sunday, Nov. 2nd, will be Rev. Kisakye 

 
⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 

Reminders: 
 October Fellowship Time – Youth Group 
 October Pantry items – Veggie wall and usual items, plus paper 
products 
  

⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
A Spaghetti Dinner to benefit the work of SWUM will be held on 
Friday, Nov. 7th, at St. Paul’s UMC. The City UMC Mission Team has 
no money, so is requesting monetary support from the urban 
churches to purchase supplies for the dinner.  If you would like to 
make a donation, please put an envelope marked “Spaghetti Dinner” 
in the collection plate or see Carol Karins.  Help is also needed on 
Thurs. night, Nov. 6th, to set up for the dinner and on Friday for 
various tasks. This is another way our community of faith can get to 
know more United Methodists in the city.  Please see or call Carol if 
you can help and, also, to purchase tickets.  
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               

The flowers on the altar this morning are given by Eleanor Murphy in 
loving memory of her husband, Walter. 

⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
We thank our ushers, greeters and acolytes. 

   ⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
 
The Nursery School’s Annual Election Day Bake Sale is planned for 
Tuesday, Nov. 4th.  This year, in addition to the baked goods and 
crafts, we will have some very gently used children’s books for sale.  
We would love to have your involvement in some way.  Maybe you 
like to bake or craft?  Maybe you have some time to help man the 
table during the day?  Maybe you look forward to supporting the sale 
by coming in to purchase some goodies?  If you are able to volunteer 
at the sale, or to bake/craft, please call Michca at 472-7858 ore reply 
via email to ball.fort77@gmail.com. 

⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
St. Paul’s United Methodist Church invites all those who wish to sing 
in their annual Advent Cantata to be performed on Sunday, 
December 14th, at 11:00 am.  The cantata is Images of Adoration – 
Reflections of Christ in Symbols of the Season – by Pepper Choplin.  
For more information, please contact Rev. Caroline Simmons at 
cesscuba@yahoo.com or St. Paul’s office at 469-0541.  Music and a 
CD will be provided upon request. 

⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂⌂ 
From the Worship Team:  All Saints Sunday, Nov. 2nd – We will 
continue to have part of the service directed to remembrance of our 
family and friends. If you would like to share a photo(s) of a loved 
one, please deliver that photo and/or a digital photo to the church 
office (the latter may be done via email).  We will also use photos 
presently in inventory.  Jim Morgan has agreed to once again create 
this moving moment and new photos by Sunday, Oct. 25th would be 
appreciated. (Thank you, Jim.)  Questions? Direct them to Jeffrey 
Morey at jmorey@twcny.rr.com. 
   


